
LEGOLAND 

Voices for Children is offering LEGOLAND tickets for CASAs, assigned case children, and 
caregivers (for children/siblings groups under age 5): All instructions below are per our 
partnership agreement with LEGOLAND. https://www.legoland.com/california/  

Ticket Reservation Guidelines: 

• Case children can only use LEGOLAND tickets once during their dependency case. 
• Tickets can be issued to CASAs, assigned case children (including NMDs and children of 

NMDs), and caregivers ONLY for case children under the age of 5 that the CASA is not 
permitted to transport. 

• LEGOLAND will provide 1 parking pass per group. 
• The LEGOLAND Water Park CANNOT be accessed by CASAs and case children in 

accordance with VFC’s water safety policy. 
• Once LEGOLAND tickets/parking pass are issued for your pre-selected date, 

they cannot be rescheduled or reissued for another date, even in the event of an 
unforeseen conflict or illness, including COVID-19 illness or exposure. 

To reserve tickets, please email casakids@speakupnow.org with two-three selected dates when 
your entire group is available to go at least 6 weeks from date of request with the following 
information: CASA name, case child(ren) names and ages, and 2-3 pre-selected dates. 

* Please note that VFC is subject to blackout dates on our LEGOLAND ticket calendar, which 
impacts ticket selection on holidays or weeks surrounding holidays. 
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